
April 7. 2008 

RE: A Restoration Advisory Board at the Niagara Falls Storage Site/Lake Ontario 

Ordinance Works in Lewiston and Porter, NY 

Dear Arleen, 

As I stated in our phone conversation of last week, I was under the impression 

that there was a Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) still in existence. I try to keep 

up with all the happenings at the Niagara Falls Storage Site (NFSS) and the Lake 

Ontario Ordinance Works (LOOW) in Lewiston, NY and Porter, NY, but somehow 

I missed this eventful change. 

As you know I have been involved with this 7500 acres piece of property 

through so many acronyms and initials that if this subject wasn't so serious, the 

written material would be funny. The NRC, the AEC, the DOE, the EPA, the 

NYSDEC, the NYSHD, the NFHD, NAS, FUSRAP, FUSRAP-DERP, the LOOW, 

the NFSS, CWM and its predecessor, RAB, more that I can't remember and now 

the USACE and the 000. Throw Bechtel into the mix also. 

Of course I want there to be a Restoration Advisory Board. I also 

volunteer to part of any selection panel. Please keep me on the mailing list for 

the NFSS/LOOW. Thank you in advance. 

Sincerely, 

Midge Tourbin 
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